
Ontario Energy Board 

Board Secretary 

2300 Yonge St, 27
th 

Floor 

PO Box 2319 

Toronto ON, M4P1E4 

TILLSON BURG 

HYDRO INC. 

Tillsonburg Hydro Inc. (THI), is requesting the approval to file our 2019 IRM Application on November 

5
th, 

as opposed to October 15
th

. THI recently had some staff changes that has generated a short term

staff reduction and vacancy. This delay in submission to no later than Nov. 5
th 

will allow THI to ensure a 

full and complete IRM submission. 

Please inform THI of a decision on this request, as soon as possible. 

Thanks in advance for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

n McKenize 

General Manager, Hydro Operations 

200 Broadway, 2
nd 

Floor 

Tillson burg ON N4GSA7 

ph: (519) 688-3009 

OEB Received Sept  10/18 
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